
Ongoing  
Walk and Roll 

The Alameda County Safe Routes to Schools 
Program is a program of the Alameda County 
Transportation Commission (alamedactc.org) and 
is funded with Alameda County’s local Measure BB 
sales tax, and regional, state, and federal funds. 

September 
Theme: Happy Transit Month! 
 
September is Transit month, celebrating our public transportation systems everywhere. 
Did you know that we have 27 public transit agencies in the Bay Area? AC Transit, BART, 
Wheels, and Union City Transit are just a few of the transit agencies that offer rides 
across Alameda County.  
 
Activities your child or students might want to do before your walk and roll event: 

- Sign up for a Youth Clipper Card to access BART, AC Transit, and other local 
transit agencies in the Bay Area! Check out the BARTable website to find local 
places to explore on BART near you!  

- Attend a Transit month event near you! Stay tuned on BART’s and AC Transit’s 
websites for more.  
 

Monthly Walk and Roll Challenge: 
- Go on some fun trips and use two types of public transportation during the 

month of September! 
- Take a photo of your trip and tag the SR2S Program on Facebook 

(@saferoutestoschool) or Twitter/X (@AlamedaCoSR2S), and your photo just 
might make a special appearance on our social media page! 
 

Make sure to use these helpful tips on your walk! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.clippercard.com/ClipperWeb/discounts.html
https://bartable.bart.gov/
https://sftransitriders.org/transitmonth/
https://www.bart.gov/
https://www.actransit.org/
https://alamedacountysr2s.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/08/Safe-Driving-Tip-Sheet-20240827.pdf

